
Weekly Newsletter - Spring Term 1 

Elm and Lime Class 

visited a Chris�an 

church as part of 

their RE studies. 

It has been a busy week in 

Hazel Class: neat wri!en 

copies of narra�ve wri�ng 

have been completed and 

the guitar lessons are going 

well. 



In cookery this week, our younger pupils 

have been developing their peeling and 

spreading skills to make “Ants on Logs” 

and “Bu!ered Toast” and older students 

have made cheese scones using their 

measuring, gra�ng and mixing skills. 


